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  Letter dated 2 January 2020 from the Permanent Representative 

of the Islamic Republic of Iran to the United Nations addressed to 

the President of the Security Council 
 

 

 I have the honour to request that the item entitled “The situation between Iran 

and Iraq” be retained in the list of matters of which the Security Council is seized.  

 I should be grateful if you would have the present letter circulated as a document 

of the Security Council. 

 

 

(Signed) Majid Takht Ravanchi 

Ambassador 

Permanent Representative 

 


